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Ga e h e k ns

From: Brenda Cumming 
Sent: Wednesday, 25 September 2024 10:29 AM
To: Arts and Music
Subject: Re: Transcript Corrections

 

Dear Katie/Holly, 
 
Thanks for your reply. I thought I had finished this but then I was troubled by something I had said which could 
strictly be regarded as not true. Page 30, paragraph 3, 2nd line. I said 'pre-K' but I should have said 'Kindergarten 
or just 'infants". I stumbled over my words here in trying to convey the ability of younger children to latch on to this 
and to sing it with gusto. Many of the Pre-Ks will actually be able to sing along in some capacity but they are more 
likely to be able to manage the part in Kindergarten and to ace it by Year 2. Somewhere in the notes on how to 
correct the transcript I believe that there is provision to amend something like this by adding a footnote. I will leave 
this to the Committee's discretion. 
Apologies for yet another communication. 
 
Thank you for your help and consideration, 
Brenda Cumming 




